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15 May 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted that Magic Breakfast started on 
Monday.  The children enjoy starting the day 
with a bagel or toast in class. 

Linsay Thomson 

 

Bank Holiday 

Monday 5th May is a Bank Holiday, school will 
be closed. School opens on  Tuesday 6th May.   
 

Uniform Sale 

We need parent volunteers to run a pre-loved 

uniform sale one day after school. If you can 

help with this please let the office know. If 

you have any uniform in good condition that 

could be useful for another family please 

bring it to the office. Thank you 

 

Hijabs 

If your child wears a hijab to school as part of 

the uniform it must be plain black or navy 

blue, with no added decoration.  

 

Staying Safe in the Sun 

As the weather gets warmer and sunnier all 

children need to bring a hat to school to wear 

outside at playtime and during PE lessons. It is 

also a good idea to put suncream on your 

child before school. We make sure children 

wear their hats, keep hydrated and we limit 

the time they play in the direct sun. We use 

shady areas and have breaks inside when 

needed.  

Please write your child’s name in their hat! 

 

Breakfast Club 

We run breakfast club from 7.45am to 

8.45am. We have two start times: 7.45am and 

8.15am. We cannot accept children outside 

these times. We do not cap our numbers, 

however, both start times MUST be pre-

booked to ensure we have enough staff to 

support the children and enough food 

available to feed them. 

7.45am start costs £1.50 per day. Book and 

pay in advance at the office. 

8.15am start is free. Book at the office by 

Thursday for the following week. 

Even if your child has attended during one 

week you MUST RE-BOOK for the following 

week. 

*Children who are not booked in or arrive late 

may not attend.* 

 



   

        

Local Events and 

Diary Dates 

 

 
 

Diary Dates 

*Please check the diary dates on every newsletter 

to see what events are planned and when the 

school is open and closed.* 

 

 

 

 

Look out for School Spider 

coming soon! 

A new communications system. 

 

 

 

 

5 May Bank Holiday. School closed for 
children 

 

20 May Y5 Loudmouth Theatre in school  

22 May Y1 Trip Barnes Wetland Centre  

26 May  
to  
30 May 

Summer Half Term Holiday. 
School closed for children 

 

2 June School open for children  

4 June Y6 Regenerate Youth Club visit  

6 June Y5 Kew Gardens  

9 June Y5 Cycle Training  

10 June Y6 Cycle Training  

12 June Fox class trip Bockett’s Farm  

16 June Y6 Lavender Hill Court  

19 June Y5 Wimbledon Tennis in school  

23 June Y5 trip to Wimbledon tennis  

2 July Y3 trip Pizza Express  

7 July Y3 Holly Lodge - Gardening  

9 July Y1 Holly Lodge - Victorians  

11 July Y5 Ark Putney Taster Day  

16 July Y6 Clip n Climb Wandsworth  

22 July Last day of summer term  

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 

 


